Dear Parents,

Throughout the remainder of the school year, I’d like to take pictures and videotape the students and teachers working and participating in different activities.  Please sign the following permission slip and return it to me as soon as you can.  If you do not want your child to be photographed or videotaped, please let me know.

Sincerely,

I give permission to the classroom teacher to take pictures and videos of _____________________________ during the 2005-2006 school year.

     Student Name

_____________________________      ________________

                   Parent’s signature 




Date

